PWG:  Telephone conference notes
June 1, 2006

Attendees:

Steve Bordelon: TNMP

Ernie Podraza:  Reliant

Carl Raish:  ERCOT

Ed Echols:  TXU ED

Lloyd Young:  AEP

Karen Malkey:  CNP

Nora Williams: AEP

Diana Ott: ERCOT
Theresa Werkheiser: ERCOT

Ron Hernandez: ERCOT

Adrian Marquez: ERCOT

Bill Boswell: ERCOT

Carl Raish: ERCOT
1. Ernie reviewed the AntiTrust Admonition.
2. Review of Versions Changes tab – no comments

3. Review of Start tab- In section # 4,  The weather sensitivity sentence referencing to Section 11 of  Protocols was moved from the Valid Profile ID tab to the start tab with a correction to the Protocol reference .

4. Review of Segment Assignment tab – Option 1 was accepted in the Residential section. Option 1 was accepted in the Business section. One cosmetic change was included to this tab.
Action item – ERCOT will publish to the exploder high level requirements for the default profile segment assignments for all new Residential ESIIDs, specifying that the effective date would only be for the approved date and going forward. 
5. Group discussion around the TOU schedules and if the language in the LPG specifying that PUCT must approve any new TOU schedules should be removed and let the stake holder process handle it.  Ernie will add this to the list of PWG items to be reviewed at a later PWG meeting. 

6. The Decision tree changes were accepted with the changes handled in this phone conference. 

Action item – ERCOT will publish to the exploder the version of the Decision Tree with the changes from the meeting.

